

Name: _____ Result: __/100

Vocabulary

1 Write the correct TV programme or film next to the definition. There are three extra options.

a travel show cartoon cookery programme
romantic film science-fiction film superhero film
talent show thriller

- 1 a film or television programme, especially for children, made with animated drawings _____
- 2 a television programme where people compete to be the best singer, dancer or entertainer _____
- 3 a film or television programme that tells an exciting story, especially about something dangerous like a crime _____
- 4 a film about a character who has special powers that can be used for saving people and fighting against evil _____
- 5 a film in the future, often with space travel and life on other planets _____

Score __/5

2 Complete the sentences.

- 1 Have you got any coins in your _____?
I need some change for the drinks machine.
- 2 Oh no! I left my _____ at home. I can't open the front door.
- 3 Do you have a _____ with you? It was windy outside, and I want to do my hair.
- 4 She has a _____ on her living room wall so she can tell the time easily.
- 5 He always wears a _____ to protect his head when he goes cycling.

Score __/5

3 Choose the correct option to complete the sentences.

- 1 What age do people normally stop working and **have children/retire/get married** in your country?
- 2 She met her best friend when they **retired/had children/started school** at six years old.
- 3 In the UK, many students move away from home when they **get a job/are born/go to university** to study.

- 4 He's not sure what he would like to do when he **leaves school/retires/starts school**. He could go to university or start work.
- 5 My father was 14 years old when he **started work/got married/made friends** – he had a Saturday job in a café.

Score __/5

4 Order the words to make sentences.

- 1 He's / good / he / grades / studying hard / so / gets

- 2 won / a / prize / bicycle / She / the / competition / was / a / and

- 3 has got / popular / millions of followers / Cristiano Ronaldo / is / he / on Instagram, / and

- 4 learnt / sister / surf / Last / how / summer / my / to

- 5 volunteering / by / make / a / difference / a dog refuge / I / at

Score __/5

5 Choose the correct option to complete the sentences.

- 1 My brother got the best athlete prize at school. He's really proud of his **achievement/competition/advertisement**.
- 2 They had different ideas about what to have for dinner, but finally they reached an **education/invitation/agreement** to make lasagne.
- 3 I wanted to have a small birthday party, and so I sent **competitions/invitations/inventions** to my three closest friends.
- 4 One thing that irritates me about videos online is all the **achievements/advertisements/education** these days.
- 5 Scientists have come up with a new **invention/information/invitation** – 'talking glasses' that can help people with vision problems.

Score __/5

Grammar

6 Correct the underlined words in the sentences.

- I wakes up every day at 7:00 am.

- She usually have flute class once a week.

- Do you like watching documentaries? No, I do.

- Where do they does their homework?

- We have always basketball practice on a Thursday afternoon.

Score __/5

7 Choose the correct option to complete the sentences.

- I **watch/am watching** my favourite cookery programme every week.
- At the moment, he **plays/is playing** cards with his sister.
- What **do they study/are they studying** today in English?
- My friends and I **go/are going** skateboarding once a month.
- She **reads/is reading** a book about yoga right now.

Score __/5

8 Complete the sentences and questions with the past simple of the verbs in the box.

go make read swim think

- What did she _____ of the new Tom Holland film?
- Last summer, they _____ in the local swimming pool every day.
- He _____ a carrot cake for his mum's birthday.

- Did you _____ to the gym last week?

- I _____ all the *Harry Potter* books by the time I was 12 years old.

Score __/5

9 Write sentences and questions with the past continuous.

- Arthur and Jake / ski in the mountains last week. (+)

- He / wear his new sunglasses in the library yesterday. (-)

- Sarah and Liz / talk online five minutes ago. (+)

- / you / study at 6:00 pm last night? (+)

- One hour ago she / run in the park. (-)

Score __/5

10 Choose the correct answers to complete the text.

Last year, I 1 _____ on holiday to Ireland with my family. One day, we 2 _____ through a small village when we 3 _____ this beautiful old restaurant. So, we decided to stop for dinner there. While we 4 _____ our food, a small group of musicians 5 _____ and started playing Celtic music. It was a great evening!

- | | | |
|--------------------|------------|----------------|
| 1 a went | b did go | c was going |
| 2 a was walking | b walked | c were walking |
| 3 a was seeing | b saw | c did see |
| 4 a were eating | b did eat | c was eating |
| 5 a were appearing | b appeared | c did appear |

Score __/5

Reading

Working and playing in the world of video games



Many teenagers spend several hours each day playing videos games, but they aren't only playing games, they are creating them, and they are making money doing both.

Roblox is a platform where children can learn to code, design and build their own games and upload them for others to play. Eighteen-year-old Alex Balfanz created two popular games, and he uses the money he makes to pay for university where he's studying computer science. Balfanz's success was possible because Roblox offered a place where he could develop and distribute his games.

People also make money through video games by showing videos of them playing on the internet. Twitch is an online site where users can watch other people playing games, either live or recorded, and it is now one of the most popular websites on the internet.

Another way people make money through video games is by being professional gamers. Many are young people, and they compete in international competitions. In fact, video sports games are so popular that the Olympic committee considered including them in the Olympics, but in the end, they decided not to.

11 Read the article and answer the question.

According to the article, what three things are teenagers doing with video games?

Score __/3

12 Are the sentences T (true) or F (false)?

- 1 Some teenagers play video games for a few hours daily. T/F
- 2 Roblox is for adult video game fans. T/F

- 3 Alex Balfanz is a student. T/F
- 4 Alex doesn't make any money from his games. T/F
- 5 Some gamers get money for playing online. T/F
- 6 All professional gamers are young people. T/F
- 7 The Olympic Committee thought about making gaming an Olympic sport. T/F

Score __/7

13 Read the article again and choose the correct answers.

- 1 What can Roblox help teach children and teenagers to do?
 - a how to sell their video games
 - b how to make video games
 - c how to play video games
- 2 What can Alex do now after designing video games?
 - a distribute other peoples' video games
 - b teach other people to code
 - c pay for his studies
- 3 What do people do on Twitch?
 - a They design video games.
 - b They watch other people playing video games.
 - c They explain how to upload games.
- 4 What is a professional gamer?
 - a Someone who plays in worldwide video game contests.
 - b Someone who plays video games in the Olympics.
 - c Someone who builds video games.
- 5 What did the Olympic Committee decide about online sports?
 - a They agreed to make them an Olympic sport.
 - b They said playing virtually is similar to playing physically.
 - c They agreed not to make them an Olympic sport.

Score __/5

Listening

14 Listen and answer the question.

- 1 Which of the inventions are now included in the Olympics?

Score __/2

15 Listen again. Are the sentences T (true) or F (false)?

- 1 The teenagers invented Superman in 1943. T/F
- 2 The inventors of Superman went to school together. T/F
- 3 George Nissen got the idea for trampolines after going to the circus. T/F
- 4 Nissen used a French word for the trampoline. T/F
- 5 Louis Braille was born blind. T/F
- 6 There aren't any modern books translated into Braille. T/F
- 7 Peter Chilvers made the windsurfer when he was a child. T/F
- 8 Peter Chilvers helped others learn to windsurf. T/F

Score __/8

16 Choose the correct answers to complete the sentences.

- 1 The creators of Superman made
 - a a little money from the comic.
 - b lots of money from the comic.
- 2 The creators of Superman
 - a wrote and illustrated comic books.
 - b chose different careers.

- 3 The inventor of the trampoline
 - a had great success with his invention.
 - b didn't have much success with his invention.
- 4 In the year 2000
 - a George Nissen invented the trampoline.
 - b trampolining became an Olympic sport.
- 5 The inventor of the windsurf
 - a didn't have access to water as child.
 - b didn't get rich from it.

Score __/5

Speaking

17 Choose the correct option to complete the dialogue.

- Priya** What film **1 do/would** you like to watch this evening?
- Jo** I **2 do/don't** mind.
- Priya** Would you **3 prefer/rather** to watch a romance or an action film?
- Jo** Is **4 that/there** a comedy? Maybe that's a better idea.
- Priya** Yes, there's a new comedy about the Eurovision Song Contest.
- Jo** That's awesome! It sounds much **5 better/fun** than a romance.

Score __/5

18 Work in pairs and decide what to do at the weekend in the Speaking task from your teacher.

Score __/5

